
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
US 41 from South of Payne Street to North of Rio Villa Drive 

Resurfacing Project in Charlotte County 
Financial Project ID: 444485-1-52-01 June 2022   
The Florida Department of Transportation will 
begin work in mid July 2022 to resurface US 41 
from south of Payne Street to north of Rio Villa 
Drive in Charlotte County. The project area is 
identified on the project location map. The 
construction will take place Monday through 
Friday during daytime and overnight hours, with 
some weekend work possible. Motorists can 
expect lane closures during nighttime/overnight 
hours from 8 p.m. to 6:30 a.m.  

For more information about the project, contact: 
Lisa Macias, Community Outreach Manager 
(239) 337-1071 Lisa.Macias@dot.state.fl.us 
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